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On 27th-29th May the northern regions youth were fortunate enough to be able to run the 
third annual Hebden Hey youth workshop 2011 for second generation around the UK to enjoy. 
As in previous years this workshop benefited from the kindness of brothers and sisters from all 
over the UK. In particular Ritatsu Thomas, Michael Youmans and Masa Hayashi made  special 
effort to help the workshop, traveling very far and investing themselves wholeheartedly into 
making it a meaningful and fun experience for everyone there. 

 

workshop video 

vimeo.com/24424501 

  

Despite the very limited time we had for the workshop we managed to fit many activities into 
the the weekend and finished with a lovely barbecue, providing a time for participants, parents 
and guests to enjoy good food and good company while reflecting on the experiences they had 
during their stay in West Yorkshire. 



Thank yous; 

Ritatsu, Mike and Masa for being great leaders and deeply inspiring and sharing their faith and 
testimony with the  participants and staff. 

Masa for taking so many good photos on his SLR. 

Uncle Charles Cachia for being a wonderful workshop parent and providing great guitar-playing 
and singing support as well as giving an excellent lecture. 

Auntie Regina Johnson for also being a wonderful workshop parent and amazing cook. 

Auntie Penny Aso for being an awesome cook. 

Uncle Stuart Johnson and Uncle Chris Jones for their insightful lectures and driving. 

Christine Spencer for a very impressive debut as MC  and organising the workshop. 

Malcolm and Fusae Spencer for driving and helping on challenge day and more. 

Uncle Peter Ljasevits for doing such a professional job of media on the workshop and great 
teaching. 

ALL THE PARTICIPANTS AND THEIR PARENTS! 

now some pictures 

 



 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

  

  

 


